Sub — Admission Test for PG Students, Sangit Bhavana

Dear Sir,

As per your guidelines for PG admission, we are going to conduct the practical entrance test on
9™ and 100 July, 2024 for the applicants who want to take admission at Sangit Bhavana (For the
Dept. of RSDD & HCM). It has been approved by the Bhavana admission committee on
30.05.2024. The proceedings are enclosed.

This is for your kind information, please do the needful.

Thanks & Regards
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